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Lyme Conservation Commission 
Public Hearing 

Monday, November 6, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
Lyme Center Academy Building 

 

Present: Blake Allison (chair), Matt Stevens (secretary), C. J. Smith (Select Board Rep.), 
Tom Colgan, Meg Sheehan, James Munroe, Lee Larson (Alt.) 

Blake appointed Lee Larson as a full voting member for the meeting. 

1. Public Hearing Regarding Conservation Fund Withdrawal 

•    The public hearing was called to take public comment on the Commission’s plan to 
withdraw money from the Conservation Fund to cover remediation costs associated with 
damage caused by the July 1st rain event and to help pay for the Holt's Ledge plant 
study.  Blake called the hearing order at 7:03 p.m.  No members of the public were 
present. Blake closed the hearing at 7:08 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 


